
 
 

 
 

This is Mars High School Student Council’s Annual Trick or Treat Night simply reimagined 
in a new, safe, fun way to assure a fun night of fall festivities for all! 

 

 
 

Mars Area High School Student Council would like to invite you to attend this year’s Drive-Thu 
Trick or Treat Night to be held on Monday, October 26, 2020.  The Trick or Treating event will 
open to the public at 5pm and the event will end at 6pm. This event will take place rain or shine! 
 

Since this school year is unique due to COVID-19 safety precautions, Mars High School Student 
Council is proud to announce that we will be hosting our annual Trick or Treat Night in a new, fun, 
and safe format…as a Drive-Thru! Rather than the event simply being hosted at the High School and 
community members proceeding through the hallways to gather their candy and treats, this year’s 
event will help to alleviate crowds, promote social distancing, and assure the safety of all volunteers 
and community members. Below is an overview of the procedures that community members must 
follow for the event: 
 

Community members interested in participating in the event will proceed to four of the Mars Area 
School District Buildings to collect candy. The buildings to be utilized include: the High School, 
Middle School, Elementary School, and the Primary Center. Please note that the Centennial 
Building will not be utilized in this event. Once arriving at each building, community members are asked 
to remain in their cars at all times throughout Trick or Treating. Mars High School clubs, activities, 
and sporting teams will be available along the sidewalks at the entrances to each of the buildings to 
distribute candy to trick or treaters. Community members need only to roll down their windows and the 
high school students, wearing masks and gloves to promote safety, will hand candy to each little ghost, 
goblin, and ghoul in your vehicle! After receiving candy at one building, your trick or treating fun 
continues as you proceed to visit the high school students at the next building! Please note that a map 
of the Trick or Treat Route will be posted to the district website on Friday, October 23rd as a 
resource. 

 

While Trick or Treat Night is a fun event geared towards celebrating Halloween, Student Council also 
strives to make this an event in which we can make a difference in our community. We would 
greatly appreciate your support in donating canned food items for the St. Killian sponsored Food 
Pantry that is centered in Mars Borough, which provides food to those in need within the Mars 
Area School District. Donations items can be dropped off from the safety of your car to the Student 
Council volunteers stationed outside of the main entrance to the High School at the event. 
 

We look forward to seeing you at this event! Thank you! 
Mars High School Student Council 


